
Diversity Committee 2022 

 

The Diversity Committee was proud to once again host the annual Absalom Jones celebration. We look 

forward to expanding the activities for Black History Month 2023. 

We were also excited to participate in Flint Pride again. We held a Pride service as well as set up a booth 

at the Riverfront in the midst of the festivities. There were crafts projects and coloring activities for all 

ages, as well as St. Paul’s information handed out. We hope to do as much or more next June. 

Also, a small team of St. Paul’s members participated in the annual Breast Cancer Walk in Downtown 

Flint. We hope to have a much larger group next time. 

Finally, we hosted the Trans Day of Remembrance candlelit vigil in November, remembering 70 souls 

who are gone much too soon.  

While these are annual events, we are striving to include new information and activities throughout the 

year. 

The Diversity Committee is welcoming new members and ideas to further express our appreciation for 

diversity at St. Paul’s as well as the Greater Flint/Genesee County community. 

 

 


